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Please record that I am opposed to this legislation.  The people of Oregon can ill-

afford increased taxes and fees; you should focus on tax and fee reductions if you 

really want to help the people and make home ownership more affordable.  Yes, I 

understand this would require spending reductions, long overdue in our state.  Thank 

you! 


